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14 December 2017  

Mr. Deane Van Dusen 
Maine Department of Transportation Environmental Office  
16 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333  

 
RE: 2018-2020 Variance permit for CMR 01-026 Chapter 29 

Dear Mr. Van Dusen: 

In 2013 the Board of Pesticides Control authorized the issuance of three-year Chapter 29 permits 
for invasive species vegetation control. This letter will serve as your variance permit for Section 6 of 
Chapter 29 for your invasive species vegetation control program associated with MDOT wetland 
mitigation activities until December 2020, subject to the following conditions: 

1) You must notify the Board staff if you decide to use any products not listed on the 
application, and all products used must be properly registered for use in Maine. 

2) All applications must be consistent with the information provided on the variance request.  

3) All MDOT agency personnel and contractors must comply with the product labels, state and 
federal regulations, and the measures outlined in Section IX of the permit application.  

We will inform the Board at the next meeting that this variance permit has been issued. If you have 
any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact me at 287-2731. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
Cam Lay 

Director 
Maine Board of Pesticides Control  
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